
 

 

 
 
 
JT/da/sQuid Update letter 
 
 
9th April 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

sQuid Refund Update 
  
After a lot of media coverage and pressure from the Trust and other schools across England, 
sQuid have now agreed to refund schools directly the whole balance on your child’s catering 
accounts without the £10 charge.   
  
We are waiting for the confirmation of funds from sQuid and once we have this will arrange 
for all balances to be automatically added onto your child’s catering account.  Please bear 
with us whilst we make the arrangements to update catering balances.   
  
We really appreciate your support and patience whilst we made the necessary arrangements 
to ensure full refunds where provided.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Mr J Till 
Headteacher 
 


